
The Planning and Sustainability Commission should say NO to Pembina because the terminal would 
fundamentally undermine Portland’s role as a national and international leader in addressing climate 
change.  The electricity required to serve the terminal would account for 0.7% of Portland’s CO2 
emissions, and the propane shipped to China from this terminal would account for 0.01% of 
global CO2 emissions.  It is unacceptable for a city like Portland to be a part of this. 
      An accident at the planned propane export terminal at the Port of Portland’s Terminal 6 could 
release enough propane for a flammable propane vapor cloud to drift up to 5.3 miles downwind, 
according to a risk assessment conducted by Pembina.  The proposed propane export terminal 
could harm the safety of St. Johns and Hayden Island residents and businesses, and its hazards 
extend to Sauvie Island, downtown Vancouver, and the Interstate Bridge. 
     Pembina’s application fails to address the hazards posed by huge quantities of explosive propane 
moving through our communities by rail and ship.  
     Please say NO to Pembina - the proposed terminal is inconsistent with who we are and what we 
value.  The risks it poses to our environment and our community are not worth it.  I do not want it in 
my city. 
     Thank you. 
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